
 

From: Sandra Denny [mailto:donsanden@ozemail.com.au]  
Sent: Wednesday, 15 July 2015 5:24 PM 
To: Local Government Mailbox 
Subject: Canada Bay to merge with Auburn Council 
 

 
Please accept this notification as an objection to the merger between Auburn and Canada Bay 
Council .This would appear not to be in the best interest of rate payers. Before such a major 
decision this should be put before the rate payers for a vote. 
 
Sandra Denny 
Unit 46 45 Phillips Street 
Cabarita NSW 2137 
 




